
Georgia Project Firstline 

The Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) and the Georgia Hospital Association (GHA) are 

facilitating Project Firstline, an infection control training program for all front-line workers. The 

program is providing innovative and effective infection control training, and the content is 

designed to be easily understood and applied. 

 

Project Firstline training materials and educational activities help empower health care workers 

in building their foundational knowledge of infection control. 

Check out this CDC Project Firstline Infographic showing that the recommended health care 

infection control actions for COVID-19 work just as well at preventing and reducing 

transmission of the Delta variant. Learn the basic ideas behind infection control, how they work 

to prevent COVID-19, and how using infection control actions while you’re at work can protect 

you, your patients, your coworkers, and your community. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/pdf/ICActionsInfographic-2-pager-508.pdf

